
From: Doug Crawford  
Sent: 24 November 2021 14:42 
To:  
Subject: Tree pruning at 35 Savernake Rd NW3 2JU 
 
Hi Rav 
 
Photo attached as requested. Pruning will be back to previous points. We probably won't have it 
pruned now until spring but wanted to ensure that we had appropriate permissions when we come 
to do it. 
 
I have an acer in my front garden at the above address which needs pruning. I applied via the 
Camden web site a couple of months ago for the required permissions but have heard nothing. Can 
someone please look into this so that I can proceed with the work.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Doug Crawford 
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Cerus Consulting, 35 Savernake Rd, London NW3 2JU. 
 

 
 


